
George’s Brook-Milton 
Habitat Stewardship 
Agreement

The Town of George’s Brook-Milton and the Government of 
Newfoundland and Labrador signed a HABITAT STEWARDSHIP 
AGREEMENT in April 2023, committing to the conservation and 
enhancement of wildlife habitat within the town’s planning 
boundaries.

The agreement designates George’s Brook, Ryder’s Brook and George’s 
Pond Watershed as Conservation Areas, totaling 4,500 acres (1,821 
hectares). 

Ryder’s Brook and the outlet into Smith Sound

What to look for:

Green-winged teal
(Anas carolinensis)

Wild Lilly of the Valley 
(Maianthemum canadense)


